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Dear Presbytery Commissioners, 

I have just spoken with the Rev. Paul Malles and First Presbyterian Church in Penn Yan is prepared to host our 
scheduled Presbytery meeting if the schools in Penn Yan are open tomorrow. 

If the Penn Yan schools are closed due to inclement weather, we will cancel this Presbytery meeting and the 
Presbytery will meet again next at our regularly scheduled Stated meeting of the Presbytery on Saturday, 
March 14 at Palmyra/Western Presbyterian Church. 

Please check school closings in Penn Yan before beginning your drivetomorrow. Because our Presbytery 
covers a wide area, please use discretion in traveling if the Presbytery can meet but it is unsafe to travel in your 
area. If you know of someone who is planning to come to this meeting, but does not receive Presbytery's 
regular email information about meetings, please let them know this information. 

We are grateful to the First Presbyterian Church of Penn Yan for their flexibility in the face of uncertain weather 
conditions and to the members of our Presbytery for your patience as we prepare for tomorrow. 

Blessings - Cheryl Peeples 

2014 Moderator of the Presbytery of Geneva 
Pastor First Presbyterian Church of Ulysses 

 


